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LIQUIDNET CANADA 

 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED CHANGES 

RELATING TO BOND TRADING FUNCTIONALITY 
 

In accordance with the Process for the Review and Approval of the Information Contained 
in Form 21-101F2 and the Exhibits thereto (the "ATS Protocol"), Liquidnet Canada Inc. 
(“Liquidnet Canada”) has withdrawn the Notice of Proposed Changes and Request for 
Comment published on December 17, 2020 relating to changes to bond trading 
functionality. To the extent Liquidnet Canada decides to pursue the proposal again, it will 
be published for comment in accordance with the requirements of the ATS Protocol. 
 
 
 

 
 


